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Dear NSD Families and Staff:

Today our schools are reporting 20 positive cases of COVID-19 during school last week.

4 positive cases at Bicentennial Elementary School

2 positive cases at Broad Street Elementary School

1 positive case at Charlotte Avenue Elementary School

1 positive case at Dr. Norman W. Crisp Elementary School
1 positive case at Fairgrounds Elementary School

2 positive cases at Main Dunstable Elementary School
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1 positive case at New Searles Elementary School

3 positive cases at EIm Street Middle School
3 positive cases at Pennichuck Middle School
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141 Ledge Street, Nashua, New Hampshire 03060
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